
History at Dolton…
One of our curriculum drivers for this half term is History. We 
have all been delving into the past reflecting on our learning so 
far and being critical thinkers about our focus historical periods. 
This term the children will be investigating different time periods 
and the lives of people living in them.

In Tigers Class this half term we are exploring 
significant individuals; Mary Anning and Sir David 
Attenborough. The children have already began to 
explore the life of Mary Anning, finding out about 
the fossil discoveries that she made and the 
inequality of women at the time. We will explore the 
life and works of David Attenborough over the next 
few weeks and compare the two people. 
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In Lions Class this half term we have finished our 

learning on prehistoric Britain by looking at the 

change from the Bronze Age to the Iron Age. The 

children have also summarised their learning from 

across all three periods of prehistory to show the 

similarities, differences and advances in technology 

from all three periods.

The rest of this half term we will be exploring the 

Romans and their impact upon Britain including 

who they were, where they came from and the type 

of culture they were. 

Little Otters have been learning to understand the world around them 

using the theme of Traditional Tales.  By exploring stories through our 

play and activities the children can develop their imagination and 

language skills whilst learning about different cultures and values.  

We have been thinking about the decisions our characters make and 

whether these are good or bad - being critical thinkers will support 

our learning in the future. 


